

## MEMORIAL BEACH BENCH PROGRAM

Due to the amount of Benches currently on the beach, the Town of Old Orchard Beach has decided to discontinue the Memorial Beach Bench program. This program grew more than anticipated and the Town does not want to overwhelm the beach with more benches.

Currently the Town has a waiting list for 30 benches, ranging from the year 2020 - 2022. Public Works will honor the 30 applications on file, and process them accordingly.

Thank you,

The Department of Public Works

